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The Post-Election Certificate also requires a comparison of different methods of tallying ballots
cast. The comparison should be documented in sections C.1 and C.2. Section C.2 was left
blank by Moderator Stearns. Comparing the two calculations helps to ensure the tabulation of
ballots cast is accurate. Completing the comparison on election night would have determined if
there was a calculation error in the number of ballots cast. If both calculations agree, the
reconciliation error investigation could have focused on the sum of all votes and the voter
participation.

Accurately reporting election results at the end of an election is one of the most important
responsibilities of a moderator. The Secretary of State offers extensive training and guidance
on the reconciliation of election results to help moderators fulfill this important role.

Over the past few election cycles, the Windham moderators have struggled with the basic
concepts of organizing the counting of ballots and the basic principles of reconciliation
procedures. There has been an over-reliance on the use of computer spreadsheets to
determine election results. Moving forward, the Windham moderator must resolve these issues
by taking measures to organize and understand the basic counting procedures necessary on
election night or engage individuals from Windham who are capable of doing the task.

Sincerely,

AV o

David M. Scanlan
Secretary of State

107 North Main St., Concord, NH 03301
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